

CARSON VALLEY FOOTPRINTER



Volume 17

February 2003

Issue 2



Presidential Ponderings

I can only hope that everyone enjoyed the January meeting

as much as I did. Every time Norma and I have had plans to attend one of the Senior Law Academy classes we happen to have commitments that take us out of the state. I don't know what will happen between now and the time the class Deputy Hubbard --> starts.



What a nice crowd we had for this meeting. We are sorry to hear that the Neumann's couldn't be with us due to a medical emergency and their guests the Colee's. The sudden emergency room visit by the Ken Bryants, and the deaths in the families of the Allgeiers and the Tomlinsons; we all send our best wishes to you in these trying moments. We will also look forward to seeing your smiling faces at the next meeting.

I want to thank our greeters for this month Fran Coursey and Mary King. These ladies help to keep our program move in an orderly fashion so as not to keep us there until later than most of us want to stay. Our Pot-Of-Gold keeps getting larger every meeting and without them it would take a long time to get all the gifts raffled off and into the hands of the winners. Thanks again ladies, you are a big help to all of us. I would be remiss if I didn't thank all of our members for the great Pot-Of-Gold gifts that they brought for this meeting. we would not be in the financial position that we are without your generosity. Thanks again!

At the last meeting we mentioned that we had some new pens with our name printed on them, these are great writing pens and I know we all buy two or three a year due to drying out. These pens are only two dollars and are affordable so please give some thoughts to your future needs and pick up two or three for your own use and pass some along to your friends they are great advertising for new members.

Lets see if we can make our February the biggest attendance that we have ever had and set some kind of record for attendance. We have a great program lined up and I am sure you will enjoy the information that will be available in the program. As much as I enjoy talking with you when you call for the early bird reservation don't call me this month. We will not be back in town until February 18 which is too late for the early bird drawing. There will be numbers posted in this letter advising who you should call this month.

Looking forward to seeing everybody next month. We do have a great program for you.

Grady



From The

Hi Gang. Another good meeting has come and gone. Our speaker was great and I think everyone enjoyed Deputy Hubbard. We again had a large crowd. Keep up the good work.

This months meeting will be at the Carson Nugget on February 20th. The cost will be \$17.00 per person. Our speaker will be Bobby Wartgow, Deputy Fire Chief/EMS of the East Fork Fire and Paramedic Districts. He will be speaking to us about his department and its duties. This should be very interesting for all of us.

I will not be in town during the period of February 2nd through the 9th so please check the newsletter for the numbers to call for reservations. Hope to see all of you at the February meeting.

Take care.

Joel

PLEASE CALL YES OR NO!

BY: FEB. 13TH FOR FEB. 20TH MEETING.

Numbers! >>>

Fred/Ann Ray/Larna

266-3435 267-4355 265-7109

Joel/Pam

The truth of the matter is that you always know the right thing to do. The hard part is doing it. General H. Norman Schwarzkopf



From the Secy/Treas.

First, I'd like to comment about our guest speakers at our meetings. They take the time to prepare a presentation for us that will be interesting and fit the time limits we give them. We all need to be courteous and listen to them. Private conversations tend to be distracting. Enough said!

We continue to grow. We swore in two new members in January, and we have more in the pipeline. Keep 'em coming. I have more applications!!!



The January Initiation Ceremony

Those who attended the January dinner meeting learned that our chapter now has ball point pens for sale for \$2 each. They have "IFA CARSON VALLEY #72 INC" and our mailing address printed on them. They are really nice looking pens. We sold 30 of them at the dinner! We have about 40-some left. Don't be left out. Let me know if you want one (or more).

Our last two dinner meetings have been extremely well attended. In November, we had 99 in attendance; in January, we had 90. Interest is very contagious! Our attendance seems to be getting higher than other chapters have members!!! Don't be left out – if you haven't been to a dinner lately, we miss you! I would also like to commend you attendees for supporting the Pot-of-Gold raffle at each dinner. Since August last year, our Pot-of-Gold has averaged almost \$250 per meeting. Thanks again for your support!

See you in February.

Ray

Curiosity is one of the most permanent and certain characteristics of a vigorous intellect Samuel Johnson

FEB. 2003 FOOTPRINTER P.2

The Editor's Space



The weather has been so good that it seems pointless to talk about the winter defensive driving techniques, except to caution if you go up to the Lake there's still a lot of snow on the ground there. Some of the parking lots still have pretty good snow piles in them. Mornings and early evening can bring black ice which is nasty stuff!

I'm one of the latest of your fellow Footprinters to join the DCSO's Citizen's Patrol with leader Warren Thayer. We perform house vacation checks and enforce the handicap parking regulations. Other duties may be included as appropriate. Nice to be giving back to the community in even a small way.

Paul

Faces in the Crowd







Del and Jeannee Drager

ANAGRAM · OF · THE · MONTH Paul Conrad = A Proud Clan

₽ February Birthdays

Richard Carty	4	Jeanne Johnstonm	7
Joel Morrison	12	Fred Asmann, Jr.	12
Vernon Fix	16	Robert Lechien	17
Frank Woomer	21	William Neumann	25
Gerald Webster	26	Gee Gee Gust	29

뷀 Belated January Birthday 🎳

Delbert Drager



Minden - Douglas Elks Lodge

William K. "Bill" Depew, P.E.R. (775) 246-4405

Committed to Elkdom - "Involved in Retirement"

528 Yellow Jacket

Dayton , Nevada 89403

THE TRIDENT GROUP

Investigations & Management Consulting

P O Box 3777 Carson City, NV 89702-3777 Phone/Fax: (775)884-1432 TridentHSW@aol.com



Ray Hoyt



Bouquet
Bouquet

TOM & VICKIE JIM & ANNA 782-2256 1540 HWY, 395 STRATTON CENTER GARDNERVILLE

Please support our Advertisers!
And...
PLEASE
Help Us Find some
More of them!



Remember The Gold!



Thanks for your Pot-of-Gold gifts!



Bob & Jackie Minton

Daffy Definitions

Avoidable: What a bullfighter tries to do

Control: A short, ugly inmate

Counterfeiters: Workers who put together

kitchen cabinets

Eyedropper: A clumsy ophthalmologist Heroes: What a guy in a boat does

Flatulence: The vehicle that takes you to

the hospital after the steam roller passes over you

Left Bank: What the robber did when his bag was full of loot

Paradox: A pair of physicians

Parasites: What you see from the Eiffel

tower

Pharmacist: A helper on the farm Polarize: What penguins see with



Joel & Dep'ty Hubbard Talk it over



Minden, Nv. 89423 1355 Sanden Lane Ray & Larna Hoyt

:OT

WINDEN' NA. 89423 P.O. BOX 2242 IFA, CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72



8 3









Chapter Past Presidents 1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter

1992-93 Doug Tucker

1993-94 Eston "Red" Baker

1994-95 Bill Shay

1995-96 Ray Hoyt

1996-97 Lon A. Curtis

1997-98 Elza Turkington

1998-99 Bob Minton

1999-00 Rodney Snead

2000-01 Fred Hersey

2001-02 Clay Hill

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION **CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.**

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

	0-4-0-4-4-	007 0005	
President	Grady Goodwin	267-3625	
Vice President	Joel Morrison	265-7109	
SecTreas.	Ray Hoyt	267-4355	
Sgtat-arms	Norma Goodwin	267-3625	
Imm. Past Pres.	Clay Hill	265-1030	
Grand Bd. Member	Ray Hoyt	267-4355 266-3435	
3 Yr. Director	Fred Hersey		
2 Yr. Director	Dick Upton	782-5242	
1 Yr. Director	Ron Pierini	782-9903	
Perm. Director Lon Co	urtis, P.G.P. (530)	826-0858	



